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NOTIFICATION 
 

 

It is notified for information of all the candidates who appeared in Pre-

Admission Tests (Phase-I&II) of the University and want to get their Pre-

Admission Test Score Revisited. They are instructed to collect the 

challan amounting to Rs. 2,000-00 from Monday, July 08 to Friday, July 

12, 2024 at the office of Pre-Admission Test Committee (PATCO) from 

2:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

 

All such applicants are instructed to appear physically at the office of Pre-

Admission Test Committee (PATCO) on Saturday, July 13, 2024 at 8:00 

a.m.   
 
 

Please contact PATCO Office on 2772250-72 (Ext.) 7615* for further 

queries.  

 
*  (Please first dial exchange number and then dial above extension number) 
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